
TAFEHC Report - ENG (MAR 2014) 

 

Islands District Council  

Tourism, Agriculture, Fisheries and Environmental Hygiene Committee (TAFEHC)  

 

Report of the TAFEHC Meeting held on 24 March 2014 

 

 

Enhanced Cleansing of Hygiene Blackspots of Food and Environmental Hygiene 

Department 

 

  Members agreed with the four focal spots proposed by the Food and Environmental 

Hygiene Department (FEHD) where enhanced cleansing actions would be taken. Members also 

proposed some other spots where hygienic conditions were less than satisfactory for the 

Department’s consideration. Members requested the Department to enhance public education 

and to strengthen law enforcement against those who violated hygienic legislations.  

 

 

Islands District Action Plan 2014-2015 of Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 

 

2.  Members were appreciative of the FEHD’s work in rat prevention. The Department 

was urged to strengthen anti-mosquito actions at places where there were many children. The 

Department was also asked to consider establishing public market(s) in Tung Chung.  

 

 

Second Batch of Proposed Projects under District Minor Works of Tourism, Agriculture, 

Fisheries and Environmental Hygiene Committee for 2014/2015  

 

3.  The Committee approved the funding of one million dollars for the implementation 

of the above projects.  

 

 

Progress report on DC-funded District Minor Works Projects 

 

4.  Members approved the contents of the paper and that the most updated funding for 

“Construction of footpath and lookout point near Ngan Chau, Peng Chau”（IS-DMW-608）

was $970,100. Members also agreed that the “Construction Works of Wo Tin Bridge in Mui 

Wo” (IS-DMW-056), which originally was under the District Facilities Management 

Committee, would be renamed as “Improvement of the footbridge at Wo Tin Village, Mui 

Wo”, and would be included in the list of works under the TAFEHC. 

 

 

Report by Working Group  

 

5.  Members noted the progress of the various activities of TAFEHC working group and 

Islands Healthy City Working Group. 
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